
How families apply to First Class Pre-K:

Using a tablet, desktop 
computer, or smartphone, a 
parent may access the platform 
by typing in this address in the 
search bar:  
prek.alaceed.alabama.gov

This is the landing page.

To search for nearby First Class
Pre-K sites, click Search for Sites 
or, to begin the pre-registration 
application, click Pre-Register. 

When searching, enter a zip code or 
an address with city and state in 
this box. 
A map view will show sites near 
the address entered and the distance 
from the address. 

When sites are displayed, clicking 
on the heart ♡ to favorite one or 
more sites requires creation of an 
account, then multiple sites may be 
selected and saved, and will appear 
in the application.  More 
information about the site can be 
viewed by clicking View more 
information. 

A parent creates an account by 
entering a first and last name, an 
email address, and creating a 
password.  After clicking on Pre-
Register, the parent enters family 
and child information as requested.  

http://prek.alaceed.alabama.gov


(continued)

By clicking the globe with EN in the 
upper right corner of the screen, then 
selecting Español, the application 
may be viewed in Spanish. 

Sites may be selected or added to 
favorites before completing and 
submitting the application. 

The parent may upload a copy of the 
child’s birth certificate and proof of 
residence as parts of the application, 
or they may present these at the site 
at a later date.

Information must be reviewed and 
confirmed.  Then the pre-registration 
form may be submitted. 

Parents will receive a confirmation email after submitting the pre-registration application.  After the random 
selection drawing, emailed notifications for pending and waitlisted students will be sent April 16-18. 




